
The Board of Education of the Fairborn City School District met in Special Session on 
Monday, September 29, 2003 with the Fairborn City Council in the Fairborn City School 
Central Office. The following members answered the 5:30 p.m. roll call: Mr. Pugh,  
Mrs. Riffle, Mrs. Webb, Mr. Reichard. 
 
THE PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 
DISCUSSION ITEMS WITH THE FAIRBORN CITY COUNCIL

1. Fairborn City Council Update – Mike Cornell, City Manager  
 

2. Fairborn City Schools Update – Dave Scarberry, Superintendent 
 

3. Infrastructure Initiatives Update – Mike Cornell, City Manager 
 

4. Common Ground – Dave Scarberry, Superintendent 
 

5. Shared Direction – Jack Wilson, Mayor, and Steve Reichard, Board President  
 

6. Individual/Joint Comments 
 
OTHER BUSINESS/GOOD OF THE ORDER 
 
DISCUSSION ON WHEN NEXT MEETING IS TO TAKE PLACE  
  
232-03 ADJOURNMENT
Mrs. Webb moved and Mr. Pugh seconded the motion that inasmuch as there is no 
further business to come before the Board at this time, the Board passes a resolution to 
adjourn the meeting at 8:01 p.m. 
 
Roll Call Vote: Mr. Pugh, yea; Mrs. Riffle, yea; Mrs. Webb, yea; Mr. Reichard, yea.  
Motion Passed. 
 
 
 
Date Approved: ___________________________          _________________________ 
                           Steve Reichard, President 
 
 
                                      _________________________ 
                Tammy Emrick, Treasurer 
      
 
 


